Dear Senator Hass and Representative Schouten,

Our family urges you to vote Yes on Taylor’s Bill when you have the opportunity. The impact of
illegally purchased opioids on families is an issue that must be addressed and you are in a
position to make a difference by punishing criminals that are taking advantage of sentencing
guidelines that offer little deterrence.

You are the voice of those that can longer speak for themselves and for the countless families
that rely on your willingness to do what is right and pass sensible laws. This issue has been
going on too long and you are in a position to make a difference that will be noticed.

Marc and Pauline Mueller

Portland, OR. 97225



